
Welcome to P6 2020-2021



My Class Teacher and Assistant 

I am Miss Hannah.  
I am the Teaching 
Assistant.

I am Mrs 
Davidson.  I am 
the Class teacher.

I am Miss 
McAllister.  I am 
the Teaching 
Assistant.



My Classroom
This is the Primary 6 classroom.  

Please Note - It may look a little different when you come back to school in September!! 



Uniform
Here are some lovely examples of our school uniform. 

 Boys – blue trousers, light blue polo shirt, blue school jumper, blue/black socks 
and black shoes
 Girls - blue skirt or pinafore, light blue polo shirt, blue school jumper or 
cardigan, blue/black socks or blue/black tights and black shoes



Morning Routine and Leaving School
When you come to school 
you will arrive and enter 
through this door.  You will go 
straight to the classroom.  

When you leave school you 
will leave through this door.  
You will go through the 
playground and straight 
home.  Unfortunately you 
cannot wait for your 
friends who are in other 
classes.



Our New Hygiene Routines 

When we come into school our hands may be dirty.

We must wash them thoroughly to make sure they are clean.

We must wash them regularly throughout the day.  Remember 
only one person at a time!



Class Topics
In P6 we love learning and investigating new and interesting 
topics. These are your exciting topics for this year:

 The Human Body

 Brazil and the Rainforests

 The Vikings



Homework

 This year we are going paperless for our homework where possible. 

 Literacy and Numeracy activities will be completed via Purple Mash or the Home Learning area on the 

school website.

 Spellings and Tables will be uploaded for home learning and book sent home to complete these in. A book 

will stay at home. We will still complete tests in school as normal.

 Reading will be set on Oxford Owl Website or Purple Mash 3 times a week. Guided reading and reading 

activities will continue normally in school. 

Please Note:  If you cannot access any online systems you must inform the class teacher so we can 

provide additional support.



Trips and Events
Due to the ongoing risk of COVID-19 we are cancelling trips this year. But don’t worry we are going to 
make our own fun this year in Ballysillan Primary School.

Here are some examples of all the fun things we did last year from experiments, cooking, whole school 
events, acts of kindness to fun activities with visitors. 


